
~~ “I am only one; but still, I am one. I cannot do everything; but still, I can do something” ~~ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Southwest Hockey is proud to announce that for the 2023 – 2024 season, the Bonus 

Opportunity that was introduced last season, WILL CONTINUE! 

 

The Bonus Opportunity Phase ONLY runs from: August 21 to October 4 
 

IMPORTANT NOTES: 

 

If a family completes two (2) Volunteer Bond (VB) credits during this Bonus Opportunity Phase; the 

Association will ‘reward’ this participation, and verify that the correct Volunteer Bond obligation was completed. 

 

MEANING → As a ‘bonus’, the family would not be required to complete the other one (1) or two (2) 

Association Volunteer Bond credits; based on the participants program registration. 

 

HOWEVER, → If no credits were completed during the Bonus Opportunity Phase, OR only one (1) credit was 

completed, then families WILL BE required to complete the FULL amount of credits; based on the 

participants program registration. The full VB credits must be completed PRIOR to MAR 31st. 

 

Examples → If the VB is completed DURING the Bonus Opportunity Phase: 

 

Program 

Original 

Bond 

Credits 

IF these # of Credits 

Completed Between 

AUG 21 – OCT 4 

Is Bond 

Considered 

Completed? 

Outstanding 

Credits Required 

PRIOR to MAR 31 

House League 3 
2 YES 0 

1 NO 2 

0 NO 3 

Community 

League 
4 

2 YES 0 

1 NO 3 

0 NO 4 

 
 

Further information is on our website at: https://www.southwesthockey.ca/volunteers/  

 

Members can also contact: 
 

Director of Volunteers (Rebecca Reeves) – volunteers@southwesthockey.ca 
 

Assistant Director of Volunteers (Cathryn Mailey) – asst-volunteers@southwesthockey.ca  

 

VOLUNTEER BOND ~ BONUS OPPORTUNITY 
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